
 
 

 

Canyon State Container 

6718 S Harl Ave. #101 

Tempe, Az 85283 

 

 Re: Sheets Prices 

 

Dear Aaron: 

 

After receiving your request for written confirmation, I am writing to confirm our 

conversation on April 25 in which we informed you that the prices for corrugated sheets you 

purchase from Georgia-Pacific Corrugated LLC (“GP”) as of the date of this letter, will be 

increased by ten percent (10%), effective for shipments beginning May 22, 2017. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call. 

 

Regards, 

 

Mark J Hoffman 
 

Mark J Hoffman 

Sales Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 25, 2017 

Georgia-Pacific Corrugated LLC 
17 Kitty Hawk Blvd. 
Santa Teresa, NM 88008 
(575) 874-1000 
(575) 874-1010 fax 
www.gp.com  


